
Update on Physical Education in
schools

Education Minister, Peter Weir has secured a legal change to allow schools
and other education settings to deliver Physical Education (PE).

Weekly testing of care staff announced

Health Minister Robin Swann has announced his intention to increase the
frequency of COVID-19 testing for staff working in care homes across Northern
Ireland.

Warning issued to poultry farmers and
pet bird keepers following Avian
Influenza confirmations in Kent and
Cheshire

Agriculture Minister Edwin Poots and Northern Ireland’s Chief Veterinary
Officer Dr Robert Huey have urged all poultry and pet bird keepers to take
action now to reduce the risk of birds contracting Avian Influenza over
winter.

Parents can play critical role in
keeping schools safe – Weir

As schools prepare to reopen after the extended half-term break, the
Education Minister has asked everyone to play their part in helping to keep
them safe spaces for pupils and staff.
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Road improvement scheme for Hilltown
Road, Kilcoo

A £295,000 carriageway resurfacing scheme on Hilltown Road, Kilcoo will
commence on Monday 9 November 2020.
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